VTP: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 
On 22 May 2020, Viettel Post Joint Stock Corporation announced the invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Board of Directors of Viettel Post Joint Stock Corporation cordially invites shareholders to attend the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 with the following contents: 
- Time: 08:00 on June 6, 2020
- Venue: 17th floor hall, Viettel Building, No.1 Tran Huu Duc, My Dinh 2 ward, Nam Tu Liem district, Ha Noi city
- Content of the Meeting: According to the accompanying Meeting Program; related documents are posted on the Corporation's website: https://viettelpost.com.vn/category/dai-hoi-dong-co-dong
- Participants: All shareholders named in the list of shareholders on May 18, 2020
In order to receive shareholders thoroughly, please confirm attendance to the organizing committee at the address: Office of the Board of Directors (0962.683.130 or email phulc2@viettel.com.vn), Viettel Post Corporation, N1 Building, Km 2 Thang Long Boulevard, Me Tri Ward, Nam Tu Liem District, Ha Noi
When coming to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders, please bring the invitation/ power of attorney (form); ID card of shareholders and authorized person for organizing committee to register and distribute materials of the meeting. At the same time, shareholders are requested to pay attention to the prevention of Covid-19 epidemic 
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